
 
               
 
 
 

12 Courtenay Hill, Newry, Co Down, BT34 2EA 

Phone:  (028) 3026 2175 

 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Principal: Mrs M Monaghan MEd (Educational Management) PQHNI 

E-mail: mmonaghan771@c2kni.net 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 

 

As you know, the world has been gripped by Olympic fever and St Clare’s Abbey is no different. 

Following on from the great success of the Home-School Projects last year, we have decided that 

September’s project will be based on the recent Olympic Games and Paralympics. As homework for the 

year has yet to officially begin, we would love if you and your child used this opportunity to conduct some 

research and produced a fun project based on either (or both) of these fantastic events. Your project 

can take the form of a poster, report, presentation or a different method of your choosing, it’s up to you! 

Maybe you will choose to base your project on: 

 A report on the Rio Olympics 

 Research on a particular sport/event 

 Information about how a certain country fared at the games 

 A fact file on your favourite athlete  

 The history of the Olympic Games/Paralympics 

 Some photos of you acting out your favourite moment in Olympic history.  

 How you can display the Olympic values of respect, excellence and friendship or the Paralympic 

values of determination, courage, equality and inspiration. 

 

These are just some ideas, it’s totally up to you! 

Please return your completed project to your class teacher by Friday 30th September. 

Good luck, 

Mr M. Digney 

 

 


